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• Climate Action Plan includes commitment to build at least one 
1.5MW wind turbine in 2011. 

• Purchasing is now updating the draft RFP to reflect public-private 
partnership options 

• Can go to BOT in November 2010 at the earliest 
• Facilities & Services is organizing public information sessions in 

conjunction with the release of the RFP, in Urbana and on campus 
• Facilities & Services is working with community to address 

concerns of residents 
• Students for Environmental ConcernS (SECS) are continuing to 

strongly advocate for building the turbine, and they are a resource 
for this program 

 


